
BRUSHY CREEK 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL 

AT BRUSHY CREEK IT IS OUR HONOR TO PARTNER WITH PARENTS TO EQUIP 
AND RESOURCE THEM TO BE THE PRIMARY DISCIPLE MAKERS IN THEIR HOMES. 
AS A CHURCH, OUR MISSION STATEMENT IS "LIVING THE GOSPEL TO INSPIRE 
UPSTATE FAMILIES TOWARD A LASTING PRIORITY." OUR WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL IS 
AN INTENTIONAL EXTENSION OF THAT AND HAS BEEN A VITAL PART OF OUR 
COMMUNITY FOR OVER 20 YEARS. 

BRUSHY CREEK'S WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL (BCWP) WILL BE OFFERING A  
KINDERGARTEN PROGRAM IN THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR. WE ARE EXCITED TO 
CONTINUE TO EXTEND OUR CHRISTIAN PHILOSOPHY OF AN INTEGRATED, 
BALANCED APPROACH TO LEARNING FROM OUR PRESCHOOL PROGRAMS, INTO 
OUR KINDERGARTEN CLASS. 

OUR CURRICULUM WILL ALLOW FOR A CREATIVE LEARNING ENVIRONMENT, 

ALIGNED WITH THE SC KINDERGARTEN STANDARDS, ENSURING STUDENTS ARE 

ADEQUATELY PREPARED TO ENTER 1ST GRADE. SMALL CLASS SIZES WILL PROVIDE 

THE OPPORTUNITY FOR OUR STUDENTS TO GROW SPIRITUALLY, COGNITIVELY, 

SOCIALLY, AND PHYSICALLY IN A LOVING CHRISTIAN ENVIRONMENT. 

OUR KINDERGARTEN CLASS WILL BE TAUGHT BY MRS. KRISTIN HALL. KRISTIN 

HOLDS A BS DEGREE FROM NGU IN EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION AND A MA 

DEGREE FROM SWU IN CLASSROOM LEADERSHIP. 

THE BCWP KINDERGARTEN PROGRAM WILL BE M-TH, FROM 8:30-1 WITH A 

MONTHLY TUITION OF $325. THE KINDERGARTEN CLASS WILL ATTEND DAILY RELATED 

ARTS CLASSES, AS WELL AS, CHAPEL SEVERAL TIMES PER MONTH.

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN REGISTERING YOUR CHILD IN OUR K5 PROGRAM, PLEASE 

FILL OUT THE ENCLOSED REGISTRATION FORM AND RETURN ALONG WITH THE 

REGISTRATION FEE.  CURRENTLY ENROLLED STUDENTS WILL HAVE 2 WEEKS TO 

PREREGISTER BEFORE REGISTRATION WILL BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. K5 

REGISTRATION WILL OPEN TO THE PUBLIC ON JANUARY 30, 2023.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT: 

MORGAN MILLER, MORGAN@BRUSHYCREEKCHURCH.COM 




